
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP <Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Monday, 4 November 2019 12:05 PM 

To: Therese Walton <therese.walton@twu.com.au> 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

<Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: AM2018/15 - Airline Operations Ground Staff Award 2010 

 
Good afternoon Ms Walton,  

 

We again thank the Transport Workers’ Union for raising the issue in respect of the Airline Operations 

– Ground Staff Award 2010 exposure draft following the Determination made on 4 October 2019.  

 

The Full Bench will be considering the omission prior to the next hearing on 18 December 2019. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Madeline Pywell 

Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 

 

Fair Work Commission 

Tel: (02) 9308 1810 

chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 

 

Level 10, 80 William Street 

East Sydney NSW 2011 

www.fwc.gov.au 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------- 

From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 23 October 2019 10:39 AM 

To: Therese Walton 

Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: AM2018/15 - Airline Operations Ground Staff Award 2010 

 
Good morning Ms Walton,  

 

Thank you for your email in relation to the above matter.  

 

We confirm that the exposure draft is currently being reviewed and the relevant tables will be 

amended to reflect the Determination made by the Full Bench on 4 October 2019.  

 

We will confirm when the amendments have been finalised. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Madeline Pywell 

Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 

 

Fair Work Commission 

Tel: (02) 9308 1810 

chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 

Level 10, 80 William Street 

East Sydney NSW 2011 

www.fwc.gov.au 
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mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/


 

From: Therese Walton [mailto:therese.walton@twu.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 21 October 2019 3:51 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: CORRECTION TO EARLIER CORRESPONDENCE - From AM2017/51 to AM2018/15 

 

 
ATTENTION:  Anushika Weerasiri 
Member Support Research Team 

  
Please find attached amended correspondence in relation to the Airline Operations Ground Staff 

Award.  The earlier correspondence of today’s date provided the wrong matter references and should 

be removed from the Overtime for Casuals – AM2017/51 website. 

 

The amended correspondence contains the correct matter reference of AM2018/15 - Airline 

Operations Ground Staff Award 2010. 

 

Therese Walton 

National Industrial Officer 

 

  

 
  
The information contained in this message may be confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. If you are not the 

intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this document or any attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this message in 

error, please advise the sender immediately and delete it. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, 
but you are advised to carry out your own virus checks on any part of this message including any attachments. We cannot accept liability for 

any loss or damage caused by software viruses. 
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